
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
December 18, 2014 
 
 
 
The State of Connecticut 
Consumer Protection Department 
165 Capitol Avenue 
Hartford, CT 06106 
 
Re:   Reference Letter  

Silver Lake Contracting Corp. 
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
I have worked with Silver Lake Contracting Corp. since 2005, during which time they have 
provided our commercial office park with excellent and reliable service. Over these past ten (10) 
years, we have contracted Silver Lake to perform the landscaping and snow removal services at 
the property. Additionally, the company has completed several large scale capital improvement 
projects to enhance the property’s grounds, and several major excavation projects as well.   
 
The quality of workmanship Silver Lake brings to each project is first-rate. The company’s 
members always perform with highest level of professionalism, honesty, and integrity.  Further, 
it is their years of experience in the industry, knowledge of their craft, and hard work ethic that 
sets them apart from their competition. 
  
With confidence I recommend Silver Lake Contracting Corporation. Please feel free to contact 
me if I can be of any further assistance. 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Peter Zimmar 
Director of Asset Management 
 
 
 

HERITAGE REALTY SERVICES LLC    
67 IRVING PLACE, 4TH FLOOR    NEW YORK, NY 10003    

 T: 212.674.2556     F: 212.674.2558 

www.heritagerealtyservices.com 


